
From: Fred Panico <Plandesign@live.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 24, 2018 7:52 PM
To: Amanda L. Lessard; Jonathan R. Earle
Subject: 1017 RIVER ROAD

1. JEFF SAID THAT THE TRIANGULAR DRYWELL AREA CAN BE PAVED AS LONG AS THE
CB IS OPEN. HE ALSO SAID THAT THE AMOUNT OF IMPERVIOUS AREA IS IN LINE WITH THE
STORMWATER
PLAN.

2. THE ADDITION OF GARAGE DOORS DOES NOT CHANGE THE USE / WE MERELY
WANT TO GIVE RENTERS THE ABILITY TO PARK SERVICE VEHICLES / THE USE IS
STILL BUSINESS AND RETAIL. THE OH DOOR ON THE SIDE OF UNIT 3 IS TO ALLOW
THE APPLICANT TO MOVE EQUIPMENT AND SUPPLIES INSIDE. NO PAVING IS NEEDE.

THE OFFICE IS IN THE REAR.

FRED


